
2015 Capital Improvement Plan Project for Street, Drainage and Waterline Improvements 

 

December 2016 Project Update: 

The intersection of Forest Waters Circle near the ponds at the Club of Garden Ridge has been 

reopened to traffic. Additional drainage and paving work will be completed at this location prior 

to establishing vegetation.   

The street contractor has installed curbing in several locations throughout the project area. 

Paving operations will begin once the curbing and all driveways are complete.  

Waterline installations are ongoing with work being completed on Teakwood. Sumac Cove will 

be the next area that will be upgraded with new waterlines and services.  

The contractor has completed several of the drainage crossings to replace existing culverts and 

increase stormwater flow where required. This work continues throughout the project area.  

 

 

                                                   

                                                         


